
Singing for Wellness 
c/o Yes You Can Sing & Play 

371 Bayview Rd 
Rosebud.  Vic 3939 

0438 896184 
	
	

Attention:	The	President/Secretary	
Rotary	Club	of	Dromana	
Po	Box	208	
Dromana.	Vic	
	
	
	
Dear	President	
	
We	send	a		letter	of	appreciation		&	heart	filled	thanks	for	the	kind	donation	of	
$600		towards	the	support	of	Singing	for	Wellness	on	the	Southern	Mornington	
Peninsula.	
	
Your	support	means	a	great	deal	to	us	as		you	understand	the	importance	of	
meaningful		creative	activities	to	enhance	&	rehabilitate	people	living	with	the	
effects	of	Stroke,	Parkinson’s,	Aphasia,	Brain	Injury	&	Multiple	Sclerosis.	
	
In	return	for	your	financial	support	we	offer	a	future	brief	presentation	on	the	
progress	of	Singing	for	Wellness	&	short	singing	session	by	our	facilitator	Colleen	
Rees.	From	Yes	You	Can	Sing	&	Play.			Colleen	has	a	wealth	of	experience	in	
running	singing	programs	for	all	ages	&	abilities,	delivering	a	fun	stimulating	
activity	to	a	future	Rotary	meeting.	
	
We	look	forward	to	your	reply	on	the	above	invitation	at	your	earliest	
convenience..			
	
Once	again	thank	you	for	your	commitment	to	Singing	for	Wellness	in	2016.	
	
	
Yours	truly	
	
Jacquie	Beddows			|	Colleen	Rees		


